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Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a careers destinations event day that we have organized for next 
Thursday 4th February. On this day, we will call home to help you and your child to  
understand their predicted grades and how their current effort is impacting this while 
supporting their destinations planning.  

Times for these calls will be shared on Monday. Pupils can leave lessons to join these calls, 
which will be on teams.  

If you are unable to attend, your child should still attend the meeting and we will share notes 
from the meeting with you via email.  

Later that evening, there will be a parent meeting at 5-6pm about destinations and how we 
can help. The link for this will be shared next week. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Kind Regards, 

Patrice Johnson  

Head of Year 11 

p.johnson-bignell@arkelvinacademy.org 

  
 


